
Chatter from the Crummy
Official Newsletter of the Waupaca Area Model Railroaders, Ltd.

October, 1999.

Golden Spike Laid on Great American Railroad.
On July 15th, 1999 Arpad Eiler hammered into

place the last spike on the main line of his extensive
Great American Railroad. The event marked a
milestone in the rebuilding of his layout begun with a
new addition to his railroad and workshop building.
The addition brought his layout room up to an enviable
26x46 feet. Since starting the project, many club
members have joined Arpad in the effort to reach this
point.

Club members gather for a picture following the big event.

After the spike driving ceremony, members joined
Arpad in a champaign toast to the event. In the weeks
following, the main line was wired and in January the first
operating session was held on the layout. Although a few
bugs with the power supplies cropped up, everyone had a
good time. The layout is sure to be a lot of fun to operate

Arpad drives home the golden spike signaling completion of ln the future.
the main line of his Great American Railroad.
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Have you seen the Hobbyshop Window spread
on page s 66-67 of the Nov. Model Railroader? It
contains two things of interest to many of our
members.

First, there is a picture of a DM&IR caboose
similar to the caboose this newsletter is named
after. Mike's caboose is C-44 and the one
pictured is C-22. It the same type as Mike's
before it was modernized, probably about 1955.

There is also a picture of a of a W.C. GP30.
Several of our club members also belong to the
Soo Line Historical & Technical Society. A few
years ago the W.C. donated a GP30 to the
society making the club members part owners of
the engine. I is currently being kept for the society
at the Green Bay Railroad museum.










